
ATTENTION 

Abraham Erb P.S.  

Making Arrival and Dismissal Work for Everyone 
 

Attention! No Crossing Guard  at Laurelwood Drive and American Beech Avenue  

due to ongoing parent / guardian traffic behaviour issues 

Attention! No U-turns on Laurelwood at American Beech 

 

Drive Safely! 

If you choose to drive your child to school, please remember to drive slowly and safely in the neighbourhood around the school – not just in 
front of the school. Children may be difficult to see as they walk or bike to school, and they may not see you.  

 NO STOPPING for any reason within or near the crosswalk 

 Know and obey the speed limits and traffic signs (no U-turns) in the area 

 Yield to children walking and biking around the school 

 

Please refer to the Parking Map (over) that identifies safe and legal street parking locations 

Walk if you can! 

• Walking is a safe choice 

• Avoid the chaos 

• Adults get more “me” time as children grow 

• Greater focus in class 

• Cleaner air near the school 
 
 
bit.ly/Walk_Zone 

Crossing Guard needed! 

The city is recruiting for this location.  They have 
added no U-turn signs and are working on other 
improvements in the coming months.  

With better driving behaviours from parents, a 
crossing guard can become an integral part of 
the school community. 

 
bit.ly/CG_Recruitment 




